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President’s Message 

 

Greetings,   

I would like to thank everyone who stepped up and 
filled in for Shirley and me at the March meeting.   
We had to take care of a medical problem with our 
oldest son.  We hated to miss the exciting program.  
I have heard what a wonderful program we missed. 
I would like to thank the writer of the Freeny news 
section in the Carthaginian paper for including 
information about our meeting.  I would also like to 
thank the Newton County Genealogical group for 
the donation to our group.  They have been a great 
support to us. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
everyone who has signed up to do our programs for 
us.  I have enjoyed all of them.  They have that 
special touch that only comes with that family 
connection to our ancestors.  Our next program will 
be another one of those as Mona Raborn and 
Estelle Jordan share memories of their Tiner 
ancestors. 

 

I will be presenting some challenges for the group 
at our meeting on April 13. As we approach our 
summer break we need to have everything in place 
ready to get to work on one of those projects.  I 
have gotten several comments on both projects 
and I think that they will be something that will 
involve everyone who has a part in them. We must 
let our community know what we are about.  Shirley 
and I had a meeting with a person who has grown 
up in Leake County who did not know that DRGHS 
existed. He got my phone number from a person in 
Neshoba County and said that he had never heard 
of our group.  We must let the community know that 
we are here and what we are about.    

 

 

Our spring book sale is going very good.  We have 
sold several of our publications. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at our next 
meeting.  Come and bring a friend.             

                                                 Robert                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

Remember to check out our website 

            www.drghs.org 

_________________________________________ 

            

                April Program 

DRGHS members, Mona Raborn and Estelle 
Jordan will introduce us to stories about their    
Tiner family ties.  I know they have worked long 
and hard on this presentation.  It should be great.         

 

      Mark Your Calendar__________________ 

DRGHS April Meeting                 Wed. April 13      

DRGHS May Meeting                 Wed.  May 11 

 
       See you at the April Meeting 

    

                     

       Wednesday, April 13, 2016 

                       1:00 PM 

       Carthage-Leake County Library 

      114 E. Franklin St., Carthage, MS 

          APRIL 2016 

http://www.drghs.org/
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